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Clinical Practice (Therapy) (FMCP) is one of the leading international, open access journals in the world. Journal is 

providing a vast platform to the authors to reach the journal easily through social media by advertising the published 

article on an online platform such as Twitter, LinkedIn, and Academia. Average publication lag time of an article 

was further reduced to 2-3 weeks.  

Clinical Practice (Therapy) (FMCP) is an open-access journal; double-blinded peer-review process has been 

followed in our journal. 

 In the peer-review process, the reviewer would take 7-14 days to submit their valuable comments. It would take 21- 

25 days to complete the whole process; articles were published from authors all around the world. I am pleased to 

mention the achievement of Clinical Practice (Therapy) (FMCP) during the year 2019, all issues were published 

online well within the time and the print issues were also brought out.  

The Impact Factor of Clinical Practice (Therapy) (FMCP) of the year 2019 was 2.4
*
, also the journal is indexed in 

quality indexing sites such as EMBASE/Excerpta Medica, Google Scholar, Publons, CNKI, Open J-Gate to 

standardized visibility and maintain publication standard. Journal follows strict publication ethics. During the 

calendar year 2019, Clinical Practice (Therapy) (FMCP) received a total of 79 articles, out of which 20-23 articles 

were rejected in the preliminary screening check due to plagiarism or being out of the formatting issue 

I take this opportunity to acknowledge the contribution of (Fawaz Alenezi) during the final editing of articles 

published and the support rendered by the editorial assistant, Elizabeth Swan in bringing out issues of FMCP in 

time. I would also like to express their support in bringing out yet another issue release of volume 17 in my gratitude 

to all the authors, reviewers, the publisher, the advisory and the editorial board of FMCP, the office bearers for 

FMCP and look forward to their unrelenting support. 
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